
COLFAX HIGH SCHOOL MODERNIZATION
COMMUNITY QUESTIONNAIRE

Now that the bond has passed, Colfax SD and Design West Architects are working together to determine what site and 
building features are most important to you as we move forward with the project’s design and construction.  Our collective 
goal is to provide functional, attractive, durable, safe and inspiring spaces in which to teach our children and build our 
community.  Please take a few minutes to respond to the following questions.  Use added pages as necessary for your 
comments.  Your input is valued and appreciated.

1. Are the current parent drop-off and school bus areas adequate?  If no, please elaborate / make 
suggestions.
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

2. Is parking adequate at the High School?  If no, please elaborate / make suggestions.__________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

3. Please list what you consider to be the positive qualities of our existing High School building 
you want to see maintained.__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

4. Please list any features of our current High School which you feel need improvement._________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

5. Do you think that the current High School provides adequate space for community activities?  
What types of activities should be accommodated?  Please elaborate / make suggestions._____
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

6. Please give us any other suggestions that you would like us to consider for our new project.___
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

You may place your completed questionnaire in the box after the public meeting on April 30th, or drop it off at the 
district office by May 4th.


